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Dear Mr Robson,     

                                                      

I am writing to say thank you for supporting Make-A-Wish® UK. We are very grateful for your donation 

of £5,000 from the ICCM Recycling of Metals Scheme in connection with Swansea Crematorium and 

Swansea Bereavement Services.  

 

Our greatest thanks go to the bereaved people that give consent to recycle the metal following the 

cremation of their loved ones and to the crematorium staff that work with them to make your scheme 

such a success.   

 

The money donated will help us to continue granting magical wishes to enrich the lives of desperately 

ill children and young people like 7 year old Tiegan who lives with spinal muscular atrophy type 2, a 

rare degenerative condition. 

 

Tiegan is a happy, fun-loving girl with lots of friends. She absolutely loves gaming because it’s 

something she can do, despite her condition, that doesn’t tire her out too much. So when our 

specially trained volunteers went to visit Tiegan to find out about her wish, she told them straight away, 

‘I want to meet Dan The Diamond Minecart.’ Thanks to the generosity of people like you, we were 

able to grant Tiegan’s wish to meet her hero. She was so excited on the day of the wish, Mum Hannah 

said, “She was like a bottle of pop!” 

 

After the wish Hannah told us, “She’ll remember her wish for a long time. She went to school the 

following day and told all of her peers what had happened and they all went online to watch the 

video they’d made.  It’s now had 1.7 million views all over the world so all those people have seen my 

little girl - she’s famous!  She’ll never forget it.” 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Delanwy Arthur 

Regional Fundraising Manager for the South West and South Wales 
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